
From: Jo Rettie [mailto:jorettie@mac.com]  
Sent: 03 February 2014 16:22 
To: Griffiths Tim 
Cc: Jamie; Amelia F Daair; Elliott, Simon(Ext); Isobel; Michael Barker; Chris Gadsden; William Barton; 
David M Joseph; Jason Holt; Chris Hope 
Subject: ACC response regarding Price 
 
Tim 
 
As per our telephone conversation in our last response dated 24 January 2014, the ACC were referring to 
previous responses and the not the final response.  Please accept the following correction from the ACC. 
 
The ACC has set out in previous responses its detailed arguments for each of the building blocks.  We 
acknowledge that the CAA has taken some account of the arguments we have put forward.  However we believe 
it would be in the interests of the passengers for the CAA to have taken greater account of the arguments the 
ACC put forward. 
 
Kind Regards 
Jo 
Jo Rettie 
Gatwick ACC Representative 
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